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Immediate dissemination on this matter to all concerned participants is desired. 

DR. LOR~YONG, CESO VI I 
Schools Division Superintendent (~ 

The L&D half-day Orientation is re-scheduled to February 6, 2019 at the SGOD 
Office, SDO Dagupan City, 8:00-12:00 in the morning. Please refer to Division Memo No. 
038, s. 2019 dated Januar,y 22, 2019 foryour ready reference, 
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